From: Bethany Randall

To: Pesticides
Subject: Spraying pesticides in Biddeford Pool
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:14:53 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Please do not grant the Biddeford Land Trust a waiver to spray Rodeo, or any other pesticide, beside the ocean in a
shorebird habitat. Such a plan is incredibly shortsighted. The Trust wants to spray to kill roses they deem invasive,
but in doing so these same chemicals will poison bees, birds and other wildlife, the nearby ocean and Saco River.
We do not need our earth further poisoned.

Thank you for your consideration.
Beth Randall

Sent from my iPhone
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